Young artists required to design posters!

NI
5@3? To try and combat the increase in dog fouling
Warndon Parish Council
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is urging dog owners/dog walkers to be responsible when disposing of their dog’s waste.

To help us to do this, we are calling on the young members of the
community to design a poster.

The ones chosen by the Parish Council, will be reproduced and placed in different locations in the area.

To keep to government guidance, it is suggested that a photograph is taken of the poster and sent to
DawnMerriman@WarndonParishCouncil.org.

You may include your name on the poster if you wish.

Please take care when taking the photograph, to ensure once the poster is reproduced

it is of good quality.
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We look forward to receiving your artwork! "/




